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South Suburban College to Host Trustee Candidacy Lottery on December 27th  
 
SOUTH HOLLAND, IL – South Suburban College (SSC) will host lotteries for Trustee ballot 
ordering for the April 4, 2023 Consolidated Election on Tuesday, December 27th at 10:30 a.m. in 
the Mi-Jack Room at the College’s Main Campus. There will be two lotteries to order candidates 
on the election day ballot for the following offices: 
 

• Three South Suburban College Trustee 6-year terms 

• One South Suburban College Trustee 4-year term 
 
SSC’s Main Campus will be open from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. on weekdays December 20-23 and on 
December 27 for the purpose of accepting objections to candidate petitions in Room 1233. The 
Main Campus is located at 15800 South State Street, South Holland, Illinois. For more 
information, please contact Patrick Rush, Vice President of Administration at (708) 210-5721 or 
prush@ssc.edu.  
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